
Jurgens Musha 

2880 18TH Ave SE 

Naples, FL 34117 

May 31, 2019 

 

Dear Deputy Chief Morales, 

 

I wish to donate my canine German Shepherd, Jett, to the North Port Police Department. Jett was 
born on May 26, 2017 and was trained in basic obedience and protection work. I hope for him to 
serve in the field of narcotics detection. Jett will be a great asset to the department and I wish the 
best for his career.  

 

Yours Truly, 

-Jurgens Musha 


